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Tel: 053-9142295 

2gth January 2007 

Office of Licencing & Guidance, 
Envi ron men ta I Protection Agency, 
P/O Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Wexford . 

Dear sir/ Madam, 

As per your letter dated the 4th January 2007 acknowledging our withdrawal of the waste 
license review for the above named company, and referring to Article 45 of the Waste 
Management Licensing Regulations S.I. 395 OF 2004, we are requesting a refund of the 
€10,000.00 application fee that was lodged with the Agency With the review application. 

Yours Sincerely t"-c J n Mernagh 
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